
Things to Know for Submitting Program Year 2017 Meaningful Use Attestations 
   
The Meaningful Use Administration Division of the Alabama Medicaid Agency would like to 
thank you for your participation in the Meaningful Use EHR Incentive Payment Program. 
  
The Alabama State Level Registry (SLR) is scheduled to open Monday, December 18, 2017 at 
8:00 a.m. CST to receive ONLY MU attestations for Program Year (PY) 2017 and the close date 
is March 31, 2018. However, before a provider can submit a 2017 attestation, their 2016 
attestation process must be completed in the SLR. Therefore, if you are notified of any issues 
regarding your submitted PY 2016 attestation, please respond immediately to minimize any 
delays in processing your PY 2016 payment. 
 
Required Documents for PY 2017: 
The attached documents include detailed information for submitting your PY 2017 attestation. 
These documents include: 

• Security Risk Analysis Compliance Form – Each provider must complete a Security 
Risk Analysis. No exclusions are allowed. 

• 2017 Program Requirements – Protect Patient Health Information  
• 2017 Program Requirements – Eligible Professionals – Modified Stage 2 
• 2017 Program Requirements – Eligible Professionals – Stage 3 
• 2017 Program Requirements – Eligible Professionals – Modified Stage 2  
• 2017 Program Requirements – Eligible Professionals – Stage 3 
• Required Documents – A list of documents required for submitting your PY 2017 attestation 
 
The link to the above required documents for Program Year 2017 is below. 
 
 http://onehealthrecord.alabama.gov/  
 
The link to the SLR system, as well as the appropriate contact information for both the SLR 
help desk and MU Technical assistance, is below. 
 
The link to access Alabama’s MU State Level Registry is https://alslr.thinkhts.com/ 
 
If you have any questions or need assistance with the SLR, you may contact the SLR Help 
Desk using any one of the following methods listed below:   
Phone:    1-844-288-4701, option #1                       
Fax:        (502) 219-9000                             
E-mail:    helpdesk@thinkhts.com 
 
If you need assistance in submitting your attestations, you may contact Medicaid’s MU 
Technical Assistance Team. Their contact information is: 
Phone:     1-256-346-3611 
E-mail:     meganw@managementmed.com 
Website:  www.managementmed.com 
  
If you need to assistance in reporting your active engagement with Alabama Department 
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of Public Health regarding Registry, their contact information is: 
Phone:     1-334-206-9480 
E-mail:     Meghana.Gangarapu@adph.state.al.us 
Website:  http://www.adph.org/meaningfuluse/ 
 

If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please call 334-353-4500 or e-mail us at 
meaningfuluse@medicaid.alabama.gov. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Gary D. Parker 

 

Gary D. Parker, Director 
Meaningful Use Administration 
State HIE Program, One Health Record 
Alabama Medicaid Agency 
(334) 242-5011  
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